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June 22nd, 2011 

To Whom It May Concern; 

It gives me great pleasure to introduce to you, Fernanda Blaskovic, an outstanding  medical 

student from Universidad del Desarrollo (Chile), whom I have had  the opportunity of knowing during 

the present year when she was one of my students at the Clinical Examination course for Medicine.  

Fernanda is currently a third year medical student. During the period of eighth weeks she spent under 

my supervision I could clearly notice that she is not only a devoted clinician but also a very dedicated 

and enthusiastic person. She really seeks to learn the most out of each clinical experience she has.  

I also had the opportunity to learn about other very diverse personal interests she has. Worthy to 

mention, is the fact that she actively participates in many sport and cultural activities, efficiently 

combing her time between her academic duties and her other life interests such as sports and social 

service.  

I am sure Fernanda will be an excellent Physician. From my knowledge, she has the highest ethical, team 

based and moral standards we can ask for a medical student.  

I strongly recommend Ms. Fernanda Blaskovic for a Clinical Exchange in your institution. If I can be of 

any further help, please do not hesitate to get in touch with me. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Felipe Teran, MD 

Associate Instructor 

Clinical Examination and Physical Assessment Fundamentals Course 

Department of Emergency Medicine, Hospital Padre Hurtado 

Clínica Alemana – Universidad del Desarrollo School of Medicine 

Santiago de Chile 


